
TOWN OF FORESTPORT 

PUBLIC HEARING-Road Closure for “Old Forestport Days” and 

“Lightning on White lake” 

 OTTER LAKE FIRE HALL 

13853 State Rte. 28, Forestport, N.Y. 13338 

May 18, 2022 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Forestport will be 

holding a Public Hearing on May 18, 2022 at 6:00 PM at the Otter Lake Fire Hall, 13853 

Rt. 28, Forestport, NY. The Public Hearing is being held to review and accept public 

comments regarding the closure of Maple Road from Route 28 to the end of White Lake 

Inn property on June 4, 2022 from 10:00am-11:00pm for “Lightning at White Lake Block 

Party” and the closure of River Street on August 27, 2022, 10am-6pm, for “Old Forestport 

Days”. 

1. CALL TO ORDER: 

 

2. PLEDGE OF ALLIGIANCE: 

 

3. READ LEGAL NOTICE: 

 

4. PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

 

5. ADJOURNMENT: 
 


